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Doug Verboon, District Supervisor #3 

Kings County Government Center 

1400 West Lacey Blvd 

Hanford, Ca 93230 

 

Thank you and Julianne Phillips for your visit on December 6, 2018. The 2018-2019 

Kings County Grand Jury appreciated hearing the information regarding the distribution 

of water within the Tulare Lake Groundwater Sub-Basin. We were impressed with the 

various facets of water resources and management of those resources within the laws and 

regulations created by the state of California. 

 

The 2018-2019 Kings County Grand Jury is hopeful the proposed ordinance that 

addresses the exporting of water is approved and implemented within the County 

expeditiously. This proposed ordinance is currently with the office of Kings County 

Counsel for review.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dick Hoffmaster  

Foreperson   
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